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Dear Ben 

 Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987          

CAS-419724-S6J2S1 

 

Thank you for contacting Auckland Transport (AT) on 9 October 2016 requesting information relating 

to the upgrades to Takanini Station through to the near future. 

On 10 October 2016, we received another LGOIMA request from fyi-request-4728-

66ead19c@requests.fyi.org.nz regarding Takanini Station and have disregarded this most recent 

request as per your instructions. 

We are processing your request according to the provisions of the Local Government Official 

Information and Meetings Act 1987. You will receive a response within 20 working days after the 

receipt of your request by Auckland Transport, as required by the Act. Please note this is the 

maximum response time and we will endeavour to respond to you sooner.  

We apologise for the late notification.  Please be assured that your request for information is actively 

being worked on with an approved response being due no later than 7 November 2016. 

If you have any further queries, please contact me on (09) 355 3553 during business hours, quoting 

Local Government Official Information request number CAS-419724-S6J2S1. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Susana Fuiono 

Customer Liaison Advisor  
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